









United Way helping seriors remain independs

Interior Community Servicesenriching lives, strengthening communities

January 26, 2022

Dear Meals on Wheels participants:

This notice is to inform all participants that as of February 1st 2022 we will be implementing a change to the delivery of the Meals on Wheels program.

If you are unable to be home or answer the door to accept your meals they will be brought to the Mount Paul Community Food Centre at 140 Laburnum Street.

If you have arranged prior delivery arrangements such as a cooler being left outside, that would be acceptable. If you have an appointment, please let us know in advance and we will try and have the drive plan their route accordingly.

The meals must be arranged for pick up within 24 hours. We will not be able to redeliver.

If this happens three times within a three month time frame, we will have to remove you from the program.

Thank you for your cooperation and participation in the Meals on Wheels program.

Sincerely,

Tammy Rosch

Program Coordinator

Better At Home

250-828-0600